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Sat. 5:30p.m. Picnic Volunteers                   
Sun. 7:30a.m. Mary P. Groft  
            10:00a.m. The People of the Parish          
Mon. 8:00a.m. Roy & Madeleine Staub family  
Tues.  8:00a.m. Deceased members of Wm. F.  

Nicholson family  
Wed.  8:00a.m.  Harry O’Sullivan 

 Thurs.  8:00a.m.  In commemoration of Richard &  
Shirley Crouse’s wedding anniversary 

Fri. 8:00a.m. Msgr. Vincent Topper 
Sat. 5:30p.m.  Kathy Strausbaugh 
Sun. 7:30a.m.  In commemoration of George & Nadine  
   Neiderer’s wedding anniversary  
            10:00a.m. The People of the Parish 
    
 
Sat. July 28th       5:30p.m.   Mr. & Mrs. Don Livelsberger    
Sun. July 29th      7:30a.m.   Mr. & Mrs. Mike Robinson 
               10:00a.m.   Ginny and Alex Timmins 
 

From the Pastor: A continuation of the Sermon of St. John 
Chrysostom on the Precious Blood of Jesus: 
And so was it done concerning that Lamb: the Jews killed a sheep, 
and I have learned the value of the sacrament. From the Side 
flowed forth Blood and Water. I would not, my children, wish that 
you should pass by the depths of such a mystery as this without 
pausing; for I have yet a mystic and mysterious discourse to deliver. 
I have said that the Water and Blood showed forth symbolically 
baptism and the sacraments. For from these, holy Church was 
founded by the laver of regeneration, and the renovation of the Holy 
Spirit. Through baptism, I say, and through the sacraments, which 
seem to have issued from his Side. It was therefore out of the Side 
of Christ that the Church was created, just as it was out of the side 
of Adam that Eve was raised up to be his bride. This is the reason 
why Paul says, no doubt in allusion to his Side: We are members of 
his Body, and of his bones. For even as God made the woman Eve 
out of the rib which he had taken out of the side of Adam, so has 
Christ made the Church out of the Blood and Water which He made 
to flow for us out of His own Side.  
 
Part of the marriage preparation, Pre-Cana process, involves 
Mentor Couples who meet with the prospective bride and groom. 
We are always looking for couples who can help. Trainings will be 
provided. If you are interested please call the Parish Office at 717-
637-2721. 
 
Come check out the great clothing sale at the Immaculate 

 
 
Conception Thrift Shop, 5 Carlisle St., New Oxford. Buy two and  
get one free. Third item must be equal to or less in value. For more 
information call 717-624-1272. 
 
Singers Wanted: The Gettysburg Choral Society of Trinity UCC is 
currently seeking qualified singers for all voice parts. Auditions will 
be held Sat. July 28th from Noon – 3:00p.m. at Trinity UCC 60 E. 
High St. Gettysburg. Call John McKay at 717-476-1054. 
 

Listeners often comment on how entertaining and informative 
the programs are on WHYF AM 720, Catholic Radio for the 
Diocese of Hbg. A mix of devotional offerings to aid in your prayer 
life along with call in programs in the afternoon help you to learn 
more about your faith. Tune in while driving or at home for an 
opportunity to grow in your faith. You can also listen to this 
independent non-profit station online at www.720whyf.com  
 
Immediate Position available for a French/Spanish Teacher at 
Delone Catholic. Call 717-637-5969 for more information. 
 
Please remove ALL decorations and flowers from the graves of 
your loved ones by Mon. July 30th. This is a huge help for the 
person who mows the grass! 
 
Sacred Heart day at Hoss’s Restaurant will be Tues. July 31st. 
Cards will be at the doors of the Church next week as well as in the 
Bulletin.  
 
The 40th Annual Men's Retreat will be held on the campus of 
Mt. St. Mary's University, Emmitsburg, Md. on the weekend of  
Aug. 3rd (Friday evening until early Sunday afternoon). Included are 
2 night's lodging and 6 good meals. Reservations require a 
minimum $60 deposit. Reservations can be made by contacting: 
Dick Bettendorf, 717-259-5577, or email: 
Mensretreat18@comcast.net.  
 
Our annual Missionary Co-op will be held Sat. Aug. 4th and Sun. 
Aug. 5th. A second collection will be taken. 
 
Please note: Mon. Aug. 6th the Church will be closed for the day 
after morning Mass to have the carpets professionally cleaned. 
 
The annual Buchanan Valley Picnic will be held Sat. Aug. 25th 
from noon – dusk, rain or shine, at the picnic grove at St. 
Ignatius Loyola Parish, Ortanna. Home cooked, family style ham 
and chicken dinners served all day. There will be kids games, 
drawings, Bingo, music and good food. For more information call the  

 
       Parish Office at 717-677-8012 or check out the website: 
www.saintignatiusmission.org    
 
 
The School has an opening at the McSherrystown Campus for 
an English & Language Arts Teacher for the 2018-2019 
academic year. Qualified candidates must be middle school the  
certified and obtain/update all Youth Protection Clearances through 
Diocese of Hbg. Interested candidates should submit a resume  
and letter of interest to Mrs. Crystal Noel Principal, at: 
principalmc@stck8school.org. 
       
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION - Please continue to collect Box       
Tops this summer. The students enjoyed an ice cream treat and 
new playground items thanks to all the box tops we received 
this year. There is a box in the Church vestibule for your Box Tops 
donation. 
 
A Back to School Bash will be held Sun. Aug. 26th from 
12:00Noon – 3:00p.m. at McSherrystown Rec Park, 201 South 
Third St. McSherrystown. Bring your lawn chair, playgrounds, 
tennis courts, basketball courts, sand volleyball court and a bounce 
house there. Food and drinks available. For more information, or to 
volunteer to help, please contact shannonfritzges@yahoo.com. 
 
“Craft Beer and a Wine in the Woods Festival” will be held Sat. 
Sept. 15th at the Parish Picnic Woods from 11:00a.m. – 3:00p.m. 
This event features wineries, breweries, vendors, live music. Bring a 
lawn chair or blanket. Advance tickets are $13.00 and $15.00 the 
day of the event. Non-tasting tickets also available for $5.00 For 
tickets paid with cash or check contact Mrs. Frizzell at the 
Conewago Campus 717-632-8715 or with credit card online at: 
www.stck8school.org 
 
 

PRAYER FOR PEACE 
 

God, our Father, Your Word, Jesus Christ,  
spoke peace to a sinful world  

and brought mankind the gift of reconciliation  
by the suffering and death He endured.  

Teach us, the people who bear His name,  
to follow the example He gave us:  

may our faith, hope, and charity turn hatred to love,  
conflict to peace,  

and death to eternal life. Amen. 
 

http://www.720whyf.com/
mailto:Mensretreat18@comcast.net
http://www.saintignatiusmission.org/
mailto:principalmc@stck8school.org
mailto:shannonfritzges@yahoo.com
http://www.stck8school.org/

